
From: Rowles, Jim
To: Brown, Nicholas
Subject: RE: Re: Bonamy House - Mr James Collings
Date: 28 November 2019 16:29:33

Thanks Nick. Jim

Jim Rowles
Director of Planning
Planning Service
States of Guernsey
Tel: +44 (0)1481 717200

From: Brown, Nicholas 
Sent: 28 November 2019 16:18
To: Rowles, Jim <jim.rowles@gov.gg>
Subject: Re: Bonamy House - Mr James Collings
Dear Jim
I have been contacted by the above-mentioned Mr Collings, who has requested from
Cadastre information to indicate that offices were present in the property, Bonamy House,
St James Street, St Peter Port – Cadastre property reference A201080000, since the year
2000.
I am not entirely sure of the purpose of Mr Collings request, but as far as Cadastre records
are concerned it does appear that commercial offices have existed in the building since at
least 2004. I have attached a copy of the 2004 TRV account to support this. I did explain to
Mr Collings that we do not currently have the time or resources to produce a copy of every
TRV and TRP account back to 2000 but the assessment transaction history on the Cadastre
record does indicate that offices have been in the building since before 1998.
I hope this information is useful in respect of this query.
Regards

Nick Brown
Cadastre Manager
Cadastre
States of Guernsey
Tel: +44 (0)1481 721239
Internal: (677) 2113
The States of Guernsey will process any personal data that you provide in accordance with
The Data Protection (Bailiwick of Guernsey) Law, 2017. Further information about how
your personal data is processed by the States of Guernsey can be found here
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